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Meeting Minutes – January 26, 2017 – Williamsburg Town Hall 
 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m.  
 
Commissioners present:  Marcianna Caplis, Andrew MacLachlan, Todd Lynch, Joe Rogers, Mary Dudek 

 

 

Commissioners discussed the Wetland Impact Plan submittal by Benesh Engineering outlining the repair of the 

bridge on Bridge St.  

 

The mail was read, MACC conference attendees confirmed, the Hall property stewardship and invasive species 

eradication plan discussed, the budget reviewed, and notes on a few properties within the town were discussed.   

 

Mary Dudek made a motion to accept the minutes of January 12th as amended. Andrew MacLachlan seconded the 

motion. Approval was unanimous. Todd Lynch made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:30 p.m., Joe Rogers 

seconded. Next meeting will be held February 9, 2017. 

 

Respectfully submitted,   

Linda Babcock  

Secretary - Williamsburg Conservation Commission 
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